
Notice of Non-Conforming Transmission Service Request 
 

 
On July 7, 2010, Northeast Utilities Service Company received a 
transmission service request from a prospective customer that, due to the 
nature of the request, cannot be posted on the NU OASIS under the OATI 
protocols.  This notice contains the relevant information with respect to that 
request.  

 
Customer:    Brookfield Energy Marketing Inc. 
Service: Long-term firm point-to-point transmission service over 

the proposed HVDC interconnection facilities summarily 
described in the Declaratory Order issued by FERC in 
Docket No. EL09-20 

 Alternatively, if firm should not be available for all hours 
during the term of the request, long-term conditional firm 
point-to-point transmission service over the same 
described facilities 

MWs:   200 MW 
Term: Forty (40) years from commercial operation of the 

described facilities 
Path/POR/POD: Path -  Proposed HVDC interconnection facilities 

summarily described in the Declaratory Order issued by 
FERC in Docket No. EL09-20   
POR – Border between Quebec and ISO-NE control areas 

   POD – To be determined location in New Hampshire 
Request received: July 7, 2010 (also referencing Brookfield Energy 

Marketing Inc. July 9, 2008 letter expressing interest in 
firm long-term transmission rights over proposed project 
between Quebec and the State of New Hampshire as 
described at ISO-NE meeting) 

 


